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Shedding Endeavour’s 

28th June 2021 

 

President Doug Rowley and the Committee welcomes all members back to 

our live meetings at the Shed. Hopefully, there will be no more shutdowns 

required. Tuesday’s meeting will start at the usual time of 10.00 am. 
 

The annual general meeting is scheduled for the 20th of July 2021. 

The ukulele and guitar sessions are on this week. 

This is part of the Cornerstone Baptist Church project organised 

by the Rotary Club of Greater Dandenong and Endeavour Hills 

and supported with labour, tools and equipment from the EHMS. 

Cornerstone provides meals and other services to the homeless 

and disadvantaged members of the Dandenong Community.      

 

Remember to be Covid Safe and follow the regulations including checking in with 

the QR Code every time you visit the shed. 



 

Notes from last week’s zoom meeting. 

• A new project registration/approval form has been introduced, all projects 

will be recorded on a database including information on members, sponsors 

and nature and man hours of the project will be recorded. 

• We have a BBQ at Bunnings on Saturday, that’s as always to Stan and his 

committee for his organisation of the members and the day. 

• President Doug has written to Martin Pater re the Car Show – no reply to 

date. 

• The new Web site will be set up with our domain name. 

• Gordon Harris has reported on the bookings for the social area. 

• Stan and Hans will organise a bicycle workshop at the Endeavour Hills 

Library. 

• Signage Audit – ongoing by workshop committee. 

• Female Sanitary Bins to be purchased. 

• Corporate wear – further discussion with supplier base on charcoal short 

sleeve polos. 

• Financial Audit – Treasurer John to organise. 

• First Aid training requirements to be finalised. 

Happy birthday to: 

21/06/1964  Trevor Barry 

6/1934   Frank Hammond 

2/07/1946   Tony Phillips 

3/07/1954   Brian Ashworth 

               
 
 
First Aid Training 
 
Presently we have 12 first Aiders who need to be updated, 
Will any members wishing to undergo First Aid Training please contact the Secretary 
by cob on 30th June? 
 

 



Bunnings BBQ  

Saturday 26th June – 1st Sausage served at 8.30am. 

Sales: $995.95 Costs: $275.35 Profit: $720.60 

Cornerstone Baptist Church Project 
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Dust extraction at the EHMS 

 

This pipework will deliver all the dust to two filter bags 

which can be seen at the rear, looking like condoms. 

Wait for the first blockage? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Shed is open again and activities may 

take place all in accordance with 

Victorian Covid regulations. 



 

 

President – Doug Rowley   endeavourhills.menshed@gmail.com   

Secretary - Paul Morris                  paul _morris5@optusnet.com.au 

Treasurer – John Thornton                         jthornto@bigpond.net.au 

                   Vice President – Howard de Zylva               hdezylva@hotmail.com  

Almoner - Doug Rowley                                yelwor1946@gmail.com 

http://endeavourhillsmensshed.blogspot.com.au/ 

FB - Endeavour Hills Men’s Shed 

Endeavour Hills Men’s Shed Committees  

Program    BBQ     Management 

Graeme Seymour  Stan Ashley    Doug Rowley              John Grennan 
Andras Jakab   Laurie Canfield    Howard de Zylva        Neil Evans         
Neil Bennett   Graeme Seymour   Paul Morris                  Laurie Canfield 
John Grennan   Tony Cannata                John Thornton           Harry Hornstra  
                                    Robert Kay  
 
 
Working with Children Checks held by:   First Aiders.       
        
John Grennan       Tony Phillips   Trevor Ratcliffe 
Geoff Brown   Neil Bennett   Paul Morris 
Doug Rowley  Andras Jakab   Doug Rowley 
Howard DeZylva Harry Hornstra    John Thornton 
Stan Ashley  Brian Ashworth   Brian Ashworth 
Paul Morris  Hans van Dyk   Neil Bennett 
Gordon Harris  Robert Kay   Tony Cannata 
Geoff Lacey  Will Beattie   Howard De Zylva 
Neil Evans              Len Follett   Garrick Williams 
David Robinson  Joe Psaila   Stan Ashley 
Tony Brosinsky  Garrick Williams  Neil Evans 
       Vin Wragg 

mailto:endeavourhills.menshed@gmail.com
mailto:paul%20_morris5@optusnet.com.au
mailto:jthornto@bigpond.net.au
mailto:hdezylva@hotmail.com
mailto:yelwor1946@gmail.com
http://endeavourhillsmensshed.blogspot.com.au/

